
 

 

 

Tapestry 
Hello everyone I just want to remind you that Tapestry is a great way of keeping in touch with all 

your teachers! We access it every day and respond to all your work, we love to see what you have 

been getting upto! We post daily lessons, activities and challenges on there for you to see and do! 

 

You can download the app or access it online here: 

https://eylj.org 

If you are having trouble accessing Tapestry please just let us know on your phone call or 

alternatively you can email school olotr@durhamlearning.net  

 

Thank you for all your hard work everyone, we look forward to seeing what you get up to at home 

during these difficult times 

Mrs White and the Early Years Team 
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